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Busy making bird feeders at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

This weekend our residents been busy making birds feeders and hanging them out in our garden at Lulworth House

Residential Care Home.

They used a seed recipe and different moulds to shape the feeders, before adding a ribbon hanger.

We have been getting them ready for the #BigGardenBirdWatch which is taking place on 26-28 January. We love taking part and

watching our visiting feathered friends outside.

Some of our lady residents also enjoyed making homemade vegetable soup and got stuck in to peeling the vegetables! Well done

ladies - soup is so delicious and warming at this time of year.

 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/?channel=paidsearch&gclid=CjwKCAiAyfvhBRBsEiwAe2t_i0slD-5feBxQmrkV6vB__e5P53L6_FbQoCKchJb4ULTjfrnunqO_oBoCAmQQAvD_BwE
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